Minutes of Corinth Conservation Committee Meeting January 4th, 2021

Present: Glynn Pellegrino, Jon Spanier, Ken Arkind, Kevin Buchanon, Kevin Eaton, Linda Tobin, Lindle
Sutton.

Not present: Brad Wheeler
Guest: Jeff Spiegel of the Corinth Community Coalition

1) 7.06 pm Meeting called to order by Glynn Pellagrino.

2) Approval of December minutes. Ken Arkind motioned, all seconded.

3) Allowed agenda changes to proceed to Jeff Spiegel.

4) Jeff Spiegel spoke on behalf of the Corinth Community Coalition accepting our offer of sharing our bottle return project. All members of the
Conservation Committee agreed that we would alternate collection of the bottles etc monthly. We proposed a 50/50 financial return split which Kevin
Eaton moved to run the proposal by the Town Treasurer. Jon Spanier motioned, all seconded.

5) There will be continued outreach efforts around the Act 171 project and biofinder.

6) Bottle schedule: 1/9 Glynn Pellegrino, 1/16 Jon Spanier, 1/23 Dutton Brill, 1/30 Brad Wheeler (Glynn to confirm Dutton and Brad).

7) Jon is working on CCC information the Corinth Quarterly Newsletter.

8) Kevin Eaton informed us that the Town Forest signs will be installed by Joe Blodgett.

9) Other business: Next meeting 2/1/2021.

11) Adjournment 7.58 pm by Kevin Eaton. All approved.

Respectfully,

Lindle M. Lawton-Sutton



